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Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified.  

2 Thessalonians 3:1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Day 
 

The Seminary is holding an Open Day on Saturday May 27th 2023.  You would all be welcome to join us for 

that day.  It will be held at Grove House, 18 Wilton Road, Salisbury SP2 7EE where the Seminary teaching 

takes place.  It is an opportunity to learn more about the Seminary, to have fellowship, to meet the Trustees 

and to hear the speaker, Pastor Timothy Nelson from Belfast.   

 

For those considering the ministry, you are welcome to join the students for their first lecture at 8.30am.  If 

you prefer a later start, then please see the planned timing of the day below: 

 

Times Saturday May 27th 

08.30 – 9.45 Students’ lecture.  Book Study: Malachi – John Saunders 

10.00 – 10.30 The Seminary Ethos – Malcolm Watts (Principal) 

Tea and Coffee  

11.15 – 12.30 Open Day message (1) – Timothy Nelson 

Lunch break  

14.00 – 14.30 Seminary Practicalities – Dewi Higham (Registrar) 

14.30 – 15.30 Open Day message (2) – Timothy Nelson 

Tea and Coffee  

   

A buffet lunch will be provided.  To help with the catering and for planning the day, please contact the 

Administrator (admin@salisburyseminary.org) if you are intending to attend by Saturday May 20th.  We trust 

it will be a blessed time. 

 

Start of 2023: 

At the beginning of 2023, we 

were saddened to hear of the 

passing into glory of Hywel 

Roberts, a good friend and 

supporter of the Seminary.  He 

had lectured on a number of 

occasions which were profitable 

times for the students. 

Students 2023: 

We are grateful to God that four 

students started the Seminary 

course in January this year.  

Please pray for these men as 

they pursue their studies.  

 

We look forward to receiving 

applications for 2024.   

Advance Notice: 

On Saturday October 14th 2023, 

we shall be holding an Open 

Lecture Day again.  This is an 

opportunity for men to join the 

students – for those who are 

called to the ministry and for 

others who have an interest in 

the work of the Seminary. 

 

YouTube: 

You are now able to watch some of our lectures on the Seminary YouTube channel. 

 

The current selection of lectures, given by the Seminary Trustees, was recorded 

during Covid.  You will find lectures on the role of the church in counselling, George 

Whitefield and Charles Wesley, pastors’ devotional life, preaching Christ, the 

providence of God in the book of Esther, revelation of God, stewarding, a study in 

Leviticus, post- modernism and evangelistic preaching.   Other lectures will soon be 

uploaded.  

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 
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